
 

   

 

December 12, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We would like to remind you that during the upcoming holiday season, our Seattle terminals will 

have adjusted hours. Please be aware of the following schedule changes: 

 

Friday, December 22nd 

All Seattle facilities will be closed. There will be one sailing to Southeast Alaska this week, 

departing Thursday, December 21st.  

 

Monday, December 25th 

All Seattle facilities will be closed. There will be regular sailings this week.  

 

Monday, January 1st, 2024 

All Seattle facilities will be closed. To allow shippers more time to deliver cargo, Central Alaska 

Voyage C4024 is scheduled to depart Wednesday, January 3rd, this week. 

 

Current sailing schedules are available on our website. If you have any questions or need 

assistance please contact your sales representative or our customer service department and 

we would be happy to help. We wish you and your families a wonderful holiday season. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

AML 

  

 

 
Our mailing address is: 
AML 
5615 W Marginal Way SW 
Seattle, WA 98106-1521  

  

 


